
R E O P E N I N G  F A Q
Cowford will be open Tuesday-Saturday 4-10p.m. serving happy hour items on the rooftop 
from 4-7p.m. and dinner service throughout the restaurant 5-10p.m.

We’re maintaining the highest standard of sanitation procedures and taking every precaution 
to ensure the well-being of the community. We’ve answered some questions guests may have 
below. If you have additional questions about the measures we’re taking to ensure the health 
and safety of guests and staff, please contact us at info@cowfordchophouse.com 

How are you protecting the heath  
and safety of  your staff  and guests? 

In addition to the stringent safety and sanitation procedures Cowford 
maintains daily, we have implemented additional measures to ensure 
the health and safety of every guest. These steps include full cleaning 
and sanitation of the entire building daily as well as disinfecting all door 
handles, bathrooms and elevator areas in 30-minute intervals. All 
tables and menus are disinfected and sanitized after each use, or guests 
may choose to use our digital menu option if preferred. Additionally, 
we have hand sanitizing pumps available in the kitchen areas, near the 
front door and next to the elevator areas on all floors.  

Are you resuming normal operating hours? 

Cowford will be open for limited hours from 4-10p.m. Tuesday-
Saturday. We will be serving happy hour items on the rooftop from 
4-7p.m. and dinner service throughout the restaurant 5-10p.m. We will 
continue to monitor all state and local directives and keep guests fully 
informed on all updates related to our operating hours. Please visit our 
website for more information and menus. 


